
ROLLING RIVER SCHOOL DIVISION POLICY 

Bus Driver Medical Examinations EEACA/P 
 
Bus driver medical examinations will be required in accordance with the Motor Vehicle 
Branch regulations.  Drivers will be required to pay for the initial medical examination and 
will be eligible for reimbursement of the cost as per Policy EEACAA – Bus Driver Training-
Expenditure Reimbursement. The School Division will reimburse drivers for the cost of 
future general physical medical examinations required in accordance with the Motor 
Vehicle Branch regulations. 
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